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	TRAFFIC HOMICIDE 
	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic homicide that occurred at approximately 7:45 a.m. this morning at the 2700 block of West Davie Blvd.   
Preliminary investigation has revealed that a 2008 Scion, operated by a Taisha Gonzalez from Coconut Creek, FL, was driving North on Southwest 27 Avenue and made a right turn onto West Davie Boulevard, to travel east bound on Davie Boulevard.  The victim was crossing West Davie Boulevard in a north bound direction just east of the Southwest 27 Avenue and West Davie Boulevard intersection when the accident occurred.      
The victim was trauma alerted to Broward General Hospital.  The victim has life threatening injuries.  The victim’s identity is being held until we are able to notify the next of kin.  

Anyone with information regarding this accident of who may have a witnessed it is encouraged to contact Traffic Homicide Investigator  Donald Goedke at 954-828-5754 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.   
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